
Dear Permitting Officials, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part of the permitting 

process and I appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts. 

 

As a mineral processer and refiner I look at the secondary Jobs that will be created. The Folks at 

Midas are very experienced and have a good plan. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than hundreds of jobs to rural 

Idaho and still provide access to Idaho’s public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. The 

U.S. Forest Service has provided Idahoans with meaningful tools to easily review the document and 

ample time to comment. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit this project following 

alternative two. 

 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. I urge you to now move forward and 

permit the mine using alternative 2, so Midas Gold can put Americans back to work. 

 

Have a good day, 

Rick Hurt 

Liberty Refiners LLC 

 

 

Name: Rick Hurt 


